
Amesbury High School All Sports Boosters 
Minutes of Meeting 

June 21, 2010 
 

Minutes Taken By:  Bonnie Schultz 
 
Attendance:  
 
Secretary’s Report:  

 The May 3rd meeting notes were accepted and approved.   
 

Treasurer’s Report:  

 The General fund for the year spent only $386.42 more than was raised.  The Boosters 
are holding $33,076 for the various team accounts as of May 31

st
. 

 
Correspondence/Comments: 

 Landry Stadium Committee 
o The first Landry Stadium Game for the New England Hawks football team is 

August 7
th.

 Landry Committee requested a one-time early payment to cover some 
cost (approved) 

 Update and Correspondence 
o Provident bank donated $2200 for a new softball backstop. 
o Athletic Department is interviewing Ice Hockey Coaches. 
o The Fall Sports meeting was well attended- Boosters received 16 renewed or 

new memberships. 
o Spring track concessions grossed $440 for a net of $320. Friendly’s fundraiser 

netted $140.80. 
o We have a new treasurer!!! Jill Ramsdell!! 
o Scholarship Committee ($500 each)- Four $500 scholarship winners were 

selected.  Traci will send letters to the recipients (JoJo Lannon, Jason Pierce, 
James Pelky, Nicole Pray). 

o Discussion on door-to-door selling of “Gold” cards for football and baseball. 
o Met with Dave Conway of AYMS: the band will setup food on side near 

scoreboard this coming football season with signs directing folks that this is for 
band members only. 

o Looking for less expensive alternatives to current letterman blankets.  Priscilla 
brought in a sample letterman’s jacket. 

o August 14
th

 10:00-2:00. Antique Auto Show at Landry. We will be running the 
concession stand at this event and need to prepare our stand for inspection.   

New Business: 

Next Meeting: Aug 3
rd

  , 2010. 7:00PM at Amesbury Health Center. 


